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Friday, 16 June 2023 

Year 5/6 Residential Visit – Final Details 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

  The excitement is certainly building ahead of next week’s residential. You will find below all 

of the final details for the trip. If there are any further queries please don’t hesitate to contact one of the 

residential team in school.  

 

Arrival – Arrive at normal time through main reception.  

 

Medication – Please ensure this is named, labelled and in date so it can be handed in to a member of staff 

on drop off. This must be handed over by an adult and not a child.  

 

Spending Money – The maximum limit is £20. Your child is responsible for their own spending money.  

 

Sweets – It would really help if these are bagged and labelled for each day. Please make sure these are 

accessible as they will be collected in by a member of staff.  

 

Essential items – It is vital that your child brings a rucksack and water bottle on the trip. Please also 

remember to send your child with a packed lunch on Wednesday. Please bring a board game which will fit 

in your bag – we will be playing them in the evenings.  

 

Weather – Send your child with sun cream & sun hats as they will be out and about throughout the day. 

Similarly, ensure you child has a water proof coat – who knows what the British weather is going to do.  

 

Updates – We will be updating our social media platforms as much as our phone signal will allow. Signal is 

very patchy whilst we are out and about so it may mean updates are done at the end of the day.  

 

Return – We will aim to return for the end of the school day on Friday. Collection will be from main 

reception. We will update you should our return time differ.   

 

Kind regards,  

 

The Residential Team 
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